
Rec;cled Paper 

Saskatchewan Legislative Assembly 

Member 

July 9th
, 2019 

Chidi Igwe, President 

lgbo Cultural Association of Saskatchewan (ICAS) 

452 Albert St N 

REGINA SK S4R 3Cl 

Dear Mr. Igwe: 

It is an honour to be invited to this lgbo Day of Art and Culture and even a greater honour to celebrate 

with this vibrant community. I want to thank the lgbo Cultural Association of Saskatchewan for your 

valuable leadership and service in our city, our province, and our country. 

From promoting a smooth integration of new comers to our province, to offering community-based 

activities to help preserve the lgbo Nigerian-Canadian Heritage, I would like to applaud you for the 

important work the lgbo Cultural Association of Saskatchewan has done to build the province of 

Saskatchewan up. 

It is fair to say that Nigerian Canadians make invaluable contributions to Saskatchewan; socially, 

culturally, and economically - and are key to shaping and building its bright future. On behalf of a 

grateful province, I say thank you. 

It is my honour to join with you to celebrate the impressive contributions of lgbo Nigerian Canadians. I 

look forward to many more future celebrations. I am thankful for the many friendships I've built with 

members of the community and I am thankful for the tremendous impact the lgbo Nigerian-Canadian 

community has in the province we all love. 

MLA Regina Rosemont 

Chair of Public Accounts: Critic for Finance; Municipal Relations; 

the Provincial Disaster Assistance Program; 

Associate Critic for the Economy and Jobs. 


